
June, 2023

ÉCOLE DEER MEADOWMIDDLE SCHOOL
GRADE 5 SUPPLY LIST

1. 1 clear Metric Ruler 30 cm (marked in
millimeters)

2. Pencils (Venus, Dixon) Year Supply (30)

3. White Erasers

4. 1 Pair of Sharp Pointed Scissors

5. 2 Glue Sticks (Large)

6. 1 pkg. Pencil Crayons 24 (Sharpened)

7. Fine Tipped Felt Pens

8. 1.5 Inch binder (no zipper)

9. 1 White Out Correction Tape (no liquid paper)

10. 5 Duo Tangs (1 each of Black, Blue, Red,
Yellow & Green)

11. 1 Package of Lined Loose Leaf Paper
(100 Sheets per package)

12. 4 Scribblers - hole punched.

13. 4 Highlighters

14. 2 black sharpie pens (Ultra fine tip)

15. 2 Pencil cases (1 for glue, pencils,
highlighters, and one for pencil crayons)

16. 1 Package of dividers for binder (at least 8
dividers)

17. 2 Pencil Sharpeners with shavings
container

18. 1 package of fine tipped dry erase pens

19. 2 large boxes of Kleenex

20. “Basic” calculator (requires only the 4
operations)

21. **Set of Headphones**(NO airpods)

22. Gym Strip – DMS gym t-shirt & shorts will
be supplied and the cost $40.00 will be
added to school fees. They also must have
indoor running shoes – not sandals,
running shoes with platform soles or the
shoes they use for outside.

23. Two large Ziploc baggies labeled with
student name for extra supplies and Agenda

24. 2 packages of Sticky Notes

PLEASE CLEARLY LABEL ALL SUPPLIES - BRING ON THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL. If any of
the above are completely used/lost, they are expected to be replaced.

Locks for lockers will be sold for $10.00 at the school in September. Please do not buy locks except those
provided at the school. Students will be able to keep these locks for all their years at École Deer Meadow and
take them to Olds High School when they move to Grade Nine.

Every student requires an agenda that is used to record homework assignments, messages from the
parent/teacher and for hallway passes. Our school agenda will be selling for $10.00 after the first day of school.
Mrs. Dixon’s class will not be using agendas.

The first day of classes will be September 5, 2023. Students need to be at the school by 8:25 AM.


